
              

 

 

 

Office Newsletter

       August 27, 2025 

 
Label, Label, Label 

 
As we walk into the fourth week of school, 

we already have a pile of sweaters, and 
water bottles that appear to have no 

home.  As all uniforms look alike, labeling 
sweaters, sweatshirts, water bottles, and 
outerwear, is absolutely crucial.  Please, 

please, please label all your children’s 
belongings with a Sharpie.  When we find 
items, the first place we look is the tag, so 

please label all tags and water bottles. 
Thank you! 

 
 

See You At The Pole 
We will have a special time of prayer outside circled 
around the flagpole on September 24th at 9:10 AM.  

Please come and join us if you are able. 
 

Transportation 
Should you ever have any bussing needs, please 

contact the bus company directly. 
Call the office for more information. 

Social Lists 

Class by class social lists will be sent out this week.  Each 
class list will include the child’s name, parent’s cell 

phone, and parent email address.  Should you not want 
your child included in the social list, please contact Miss 

Renee by Tuesday, 9/16/25.  If we do not hear back from 
parents, we will assume you want your contact 

information shared. 

Parking Lot 

We’ve had some near misses in the parking lot most 
recently. We want to ask that all families consistently 

enter the parking lot via the entrance (closest to the car-
wash), and then exit through the parking lot through the 
exit (closest to the parked church/school vans).  Should 
you ever have someone different drop off/pick up your 
child, please make sure to communicate this to them. 

Church Picnic this Sunday 

All families are invited to Calvary’s annual church picnic 
this Sunday in the parking lot.  Service will begin at 10:00 

in the main sanctuary and then we will move to the 
parking lot afterwards.  We will have an outdoor 

baptism before starting the picnic festivities as well.  
There will be plenty of food and fun.  No cost – just 

bring a lawn chair.  

Save the Date: 

9/18 – Happy Birthday Mrs. Velenchik             9/24  See you at the pole 9:00 AM 

9/19 – Happy Birthday Mrs. Mc Cann               9/20 Young Adults Ministry ATR – 6:30 PM New Chapel – All Welcome! 

9/24 –   See You At The Pole - Prayer – 9:00 AM  Contact us – 215-736-2391 

Robin Laskey – Director rlaskey@calvarychristianschool1.org     

Renee Manzo – Front Desk – renee@calvarychristianschool1.org 

Michelle Lanza – Finance Department – mlanza@calvarychristianschool1.org  

Office Newsletter – September 15, 2025 


